
 
 

 

 
 
 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Capital Charges for Drake’s Path, Birch View Trail and 
Price’s Development Wastewater Servicing Extensions 

Between 2019 and 2022, the Town of The Blue Mountains completed three separate 
wastewater servicing extension projects. In accordance with Town policy, the majority 
of the costs of municipal servicing is recovered from benefitting property owners. With 
all costs now finalized, staff are recommending that the process to levy the wastewater 
capital charges on the benefitting property owners on Drake’s Path, Birch View Trail and 
Price’s Development. 

Letters were sent via email on November 28, 2024 to all benefitting owners to inform 
them of the proposed payment options. Staff Reports and draft by-laws including the 
details of the proposed payment options were presented at the December 9, 2024 
meeting of Committee of the Whole. These Staff Reports are available for review on 
the Town’s dedicated project web pages listed below. The Town is now holding a Public 
Information Centre to provide additional information to benefitting property owners. 

How Do I Get More Information? 
Dedicated project web pages are available on the Town’s website for each project: 

www.thebluemountains.ca/DrakesPath 

www.thebluemountains.ca/PricesDevelopment 

www.thebluemountains.ca/TyroleanWMandWW 

This notice was originally issued on February 13, 2025. 

Public Consultation 
A Virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) is being 
held to provide additional information to benefitting 
property owners. The PIC will include a presentation 
from the Town’s Finance staff. 

Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 
Time: Beginning at 2:00 p.m. 
Platform: Microsoft Teams 

Registration for the PIC is mandatory to receive the 
meeting link. The registration form can be found on 
the Town’s website at: 

www.thebluemountains.ca/MeetingRegistration 

Implementation Timeline 
Public Information Centre 
March 6, 2025 

Staff Reports with draft By-laws 
March 17, 2025 

Contact Information 
Please contact the Town if you have any questions 
regarding the projects. 

Town of The Blue Mountains 
519-599-3131 ext. 221 
tax@thebluemountains.ca 
32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310 
Thornbury, ON  N0H 2P0 

Under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and in accordance with Ontario’s Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA), The Corporation of The Blue 
Mountains wishes to inform the public that all information including opinions, presentations, reports and documentation provided for or at a Public Meeting, Public Consultation, or other 

Public Process are considered part of the public record. This information may be posted on the Town’s website and/or made available to the public upon request. 
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